
                                 January-March, 2020 

 

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 

 

Greetings from Taiwan.  I am sure everyone is concerned about the Coronavirus.  Here in Taiwan we 

have 39 cases at this time. After the Chinese New Year holiday school was delayed for two more weeks 

which helped contain it. People here are wearing masks, taking temperatures and using hand sanitizer in 

public places. We praise the Lord there has not been a major outbreak here like surrounding countries. 

The virus has had a big impact on scheduling Easter presentations in the public schools.  We have only 7 

presentations scheduled so far for April.  Please pray with us the restrictions will be lifted soon and more 

schools will allow us to come. We are hoping the government will not have to close all public meetings 

like they have in some other places. 

 

The home we are renting has not been sold yet, so we have been allowed more time to search for a new 

place to live.  We are still praying and looking for the exact place God would have us relocate.  We had 

hoped to turn the church over to the Chinese national pastor in early Spring.  A few complications have 

arisen which may delay this decision.  Please pray with us about this transition.  We want to be wise in 

doing what is best for the church.  May the Lord lead us in doing His will. 

 

Earlier February, while stopped at a red light, we were hit from behind.  It did considerable damage to 

our van.  Praise the Lord no one was hurt.  We were able to share the gospel with the man who caused 

the three-car accident. 

 

The Bible Institute classes have begun for this new semester.  I am teaching Prison Epistles in two 

different classes of students. One class is all young men training for the ministry here in Taiwan. Please 

pray for wisdom as we teach. Teaching is on hold in China because of the severe crackdown on 

Christianity in recent days and due to travel restrictions from the Coronavirus. 

 

Thank you for your prayers, special offerings, and cards of encouragement.  We want the Lord to use us 

to reach the lost and disciple believers here in Taiwan. 

 

In Christ, 

 

Keith and Jeanette Cullers 


